RE: Enquiry - DA-2014/301/A 211 Pacific Highway ST LEONARDS NSW 2065.

IAs President of The Friends of Gore Hill Cemetery I would like to make the following comments:

1. Access at present time and if the school is approved. A. that the only access is via the Council car Park.
(At present the access is via Westbourne Ave and has completely destroyed the grass and part of the brick
paving to The Carriageway(The Avenue). This is part of the Heritage Site and should not be damaged. B. If
the school is approved there should be no physical access to the Carriageway via bollards or similar. The
damage should be repaired and made good immediately if there is approval.

2. Detail design of the vehicular access and should be submitted for comments prior to any further action by
council. This is a heritage site and must be respected as such.

3. Suitability of site for a school. This is questioned however it is probably up to council to decide.
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